
 State of Wisconsin CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM 

 
 
DATE:  October 26, 2022  
 
FILE REF: Doug’s Tire (BRRTS # 03-55-000408)  
 
TO: File 
 
FROM: Carrie Stoltz 
 
SUBJECT: Site background 
 
 
On July 15, 2022, the Remaining Actions Needed (RAN) letter was sent.   
 
On October 21, 2022, the consultant submitted monitoring well and system abandonment information. 
 
When I began to draft the final letters, I found (2) offsite properties that changed ownership.  Per my 
supervisor’s approval, I sent cover letters with a short explanation and the consultant’s original 
notification letters to: Pederson Avenue and 9th Street. Both properties are currently owned by the same 
people.  However, the owners received the 9th Street notification, but not the Pedersen notification, so I 
resent the Pederson notification, which the owners received on November 22, 2022. The 30-day comment 
period ended on December 22, 2022.   
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	FROM: Carrie Stoltz

